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Hammond High School Renovation and Addition 

 
Bidders Notification 

 
Date: March 24, 2020 
 
To all Potential Bidders: 
 
Be advised that the bid for the Hammond High School Renovation and Addition project will still 
be occurring as planned per all previously distributed addenda.   
 
Please reference Addenda # 4 regarding bid submissions. 
 
This document is a bidder notification and is not meant to supplement or modify any previously 
provided information.  This notification DOES NOT need to be acknowledged on the bid 
proposal form. 
 
Respectfully, 
J. Vinton Schafer & Sons, Inc. 
 
Tom Kraft 
 
Tom Kraft, CCCA, LEED AP BD+C 
Project Executive 


